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The Winter Scratch League 2019-20 
The Winter League runs from October through to April and is run as a greensomes competition in 
divisions.  This year we only had 14 entries.   
The winners were as follows:- 

• Premier Division - Denham 

• 1st Division - Harleyford 

• 2nd Division – Oakland Park 
 
Winter Foursomes 2019-20 
Congratulations to Jackie Taylor and Pam Heavyside of Wexham Park who were the winners of the 
Winter Knockout, retaining the trophy they won the year before.  
 
Summer 2020 
Unfortunately, due to Covid 19, summer activities were all cancelled resulting in the cancellation of the 
following: 
Summer Meeting; Summer League; The County Championships; Summer Charity Eclectic; Cygnet Trophy; 
all the Summer Knockouts; Bucks Challenge Shield; and Inter Club Foursomes 
 
Senior Championship 2020 
Congratulations to Denise Goodacre of Burnham Beeches for winning the Seniors Championship and 
Nerys McGuinness of Harleyford for winning the best nett score competition. 
 

Other Trophies: 
 
Coronation Medals 

• Silver Coronation Medal will be awarded to Ella Butteriss - Wexham Park- score +3 

• Bronze Coronation Medal will be awarded to Elizabeth Howton – Huntswood – score -7 
 
Winter 2020-21 
We are pleased that the Winter Leagues and the Winter Knockout competition will take place but  played 
as a Better Ball format. We have had good entries for these competitions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 

   

 

 
This will be my last Report as my tenure has come to an end.  I am delighted that Jackie Maher of Burnham 
Beeches is taking over my role.  Jackie will be handing over her role to Heather Pentney of Harewood 
Downs and Glenise Marfell of Gerrards Cross has agreed to stay on to run the Bucks Shield and the Inter 
Club Foursomes. 
 
Thank you to Jackie and Glenise for being a great support to me over the last couple of years. 
 
We have our fingers crossed that next year will be more like a usual year. 
 
 

Gilly Stimpson 
BCLGA Competition Secretary 
25th September 2020 


